
Land Conservation Committee Minutes 
 
November 2, 2017 
Meeting called to order at 1630PM by Dr Juhasz.  
 
Present: 
Annabelle Juhasz 
David Hoppe 
Joy Schmidt 
Martha Maust 
Danny Thalman 
 
 
Nathaneal is getting access agreement written up by attorney for Save the Dunes, so Long Beach 
residents and members of the LCC can participate in work projects in Stockwell Woods. 
 
David reported that there is a large amount of exotic phragmities growing in the public access at Stop 
19.  Joy Schmidt as a representative of the Park Dept. with contact the park gardener, Brian Kanyer and 
request that he cut down and remove the invasive plants. 
 
Martha updated all about the activities of the LB Beautification committee and that the committee is 
currently looking at all the stops to determine the action they would want to take to make 
improvements. 
 
Danny Thalman presented his plan for developing paths and making benches and bike stands for the 
Long Beach property east of Moon Valley with access from Karwick road.  He will present his plan to the 
Long Beach Planning Commission at their next meeting to request funds for his project. 
 
A Juhasz presented ideas about planting trees around Long Beach.  She has notices that there are many 
large old trees that have been removed, but very little planting of new trees.  No further action at this 
time. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 1730. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Martha Maust 


